
WHEN WHAT 

Project Summary 

CONSTRUCTION ALERT 
Antonio Parkway 

(Ladera Ranch and Las Flores)       

Road Grinding  

and Resurfacing 

OC Public Works (OCPW) will complete a “grind and overlay” road resurfacing project along the 

northern portion of Antonio Parkway (beginning south of Oso Parkway and continuing approximately 

two miles north) in the Ladera Ranch and Las Flores areas of unincorporated Orange County and the 

City of Rancho Santa Margarita. Access to residences and businesses may be limited during working 

hours, depending on the location of the work.  

Construction activity will include an asphalt overlay, 

adjusting various utilities, cold pour crack filling and 

seal coating at select locations, and reestablishing 

traffic loops, traffic striping, pavement markings 

and raised pavement markers within the Ladera 

Ranch and Las Flores unincorporated areas of the 

County of Orange. 

Additional notice will be provided 48-hours in 
advance via door knob hangar cards and “No 
Parking” signs.   

Note: There is a concurrent “grind and overlay” overnight project 

along Antonio Parkway south from Covenant Hills Drive to Ortega 

Highway. For more information, please visit ocpublicworks.com/news. 

CONTACT  

INFO 

Michael Estrada, Supervising Construction Inspector (714) 719-1679 

Diane Hernandez, Construction Inspector (657) 307-9592 

ocpublicworks.com 

ProjectInfo@ocpw.ocgov.com 

WHERE 

August 1, 2022 — September 2022 

Anticipated Work Schedule 

Monday—Friday, 8:30 a.m. — 3:30 p.m.  

The construction schedule is tentative and subject to change due to 

weather and other factors.  

Para ver este documento en español, visite...          Muốn xem văn kiện này bằng tiếng Việt, xin bấm vào ...            

要查看此告示之中文版，請登入 ...           이 문서를 한국어로 보고 싶다면 …           ocpublicworks.com/news  

ocpublicworks 

The project area adjacent to Las Flores Middle/Elementary 

Schools between Oso Pkwy and Sable is planned for 

completion by August 14, 2022. 
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